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CITY OF MARTIN JAN 29 201
MAYOR THOMASINE ROBINSON PUBLIC SERVICE
11729 Main Street COMMISSION
P.O. Box 749
Martin, KY 41649
Cell: 606-791-9792 Email:waterabc@setel.com
PH: 606-285-9335 Fax: 606-285-3309

ATTN: EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
JEFF DEROUEN
CASE # 2009-00459
AEP RATE INCREASE

Dear Mr. Derouen,

The City of Martin, Martin City Water Works, Martin Waste Water and
Residents of the City of Martin, are opposing the AEP Rate Increase.

Due to recent flooding in May 2009, the City of Martin was left in
devastation. While losing their homes, personal items and vehicles, residents are
still struggling to make ends meet. The City of Martin, Martin Waste Water and
Martin Water Works, also sustained significant damage. Being a small City, the
funds were just not available to recover.

We ask that you please take that into consideration during your decision cn
the rate increase.
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Mayor, City of Martin
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